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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 9:06 AM


To: Jacobs, Brooke@Wildlife; Jana Affonso; Russ Callejo; Katrina Harrison; Jeffrey Rieker;


Howard.Brown; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Katherine Sun; Garwin Yip - NOAA


Federal; Chris Wilkinson - NOAA Affiliate; Ford, John@DWR; Danner, Eric; Maria Rea;


Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Mooney, David; Cathy Marcinkevage; Manza, Peggy;


Derek Hilts; Kaylee Allen


Subject: NMFS questions for today's 10-noon Shasta storage management meeting


Subject doc attached.


Hope to see many of you in person at the NMFS office at 650 Capitol Mall, in our San Joaquin Conference


room (the big conference room in the back of our office).


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

